
From: JMDFoia (JMD) <JMDFoia@usdoj.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 7:54 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: JMD FOIA 126906 
 

November 15, 2023  

   

Ms. Elena Sassower              

Director 

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 

elena@judgewatch.org 

   

RE: FOIA Request for records ensuring that NY"s 4 incoming U.S. Attorneys will adhere to 

legally mandated protocols for conflicts of interest -- including their own signed ethics 

agreements 

   

Assigned JMD FOIA TRACKING NUMBER: 126906  

   

Dear Ms. Elena Sassower:  

This is to notify you that the Justice Management Division (JMD) reviewed your Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) request referenced above and has determined that Executive Office for 

U.S. Attorneys is the appropriate component to handle your request. Accordingly, we have 

forwarded your request to their FOIA office, and any questions or correspondence about your 

request should be directed to them.   Their contact information is listed below: 

Arla Witte-Simpson, FOIA Public Liaison, FOIA/Privacy Staff 

Executive Office for United States Attorneys 

Department of Justice 

175 N Street, NE 

Suite 5.400 

Washington, DC 20530-0001 

Main: (202) 252-6020  

The JMD will not be taking any further action on this request. Any further questions regarding 

this request should be directed to the agency listed above. Please contact that agency directly for 

all similar FOIA requests in the future.    

Sincerely,  

   

 

Daniel Wagner  

FOIA Contact  

Justice Management Division  
 

mailto:elena@judgewatch.org

